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Benjamin Gluck Quoted in Daily Journal Article on
FBI’s Return of Seized Property to U.S. Private
Vaults Deposit Box Owners

In light of his recent victory in the U.S. Private Vaults case, principal Benjamin Gluck was quoted
in the Daily Journal in support of the Institute for Justice’s efforts in retrieving their client’s property
from the well-publicized FBI seizure in Beverly Hills.  

Gluck continues to advocate for his clients and individuals affected by the unconstitutional search
and seizure at the private vault service. With almost 30 individual clients affected by the March
2021 government raid, Gluck has been at the forefront of this important case. 

Click here to read the Daily Journal article (subscription required). 
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